GENERAL FUND TRANSFER TO DEPARTMENT OF LOCAL SERVICES
ANALYST: ERIN AUZINS

	
	
	Expenditures
	
	Revenues
	
	FTEs
	
	TLTs

	2021-2022 Revised Budget
	
	$9,132,540
	
	$0
	
	0.0
	
	0.0

	2023-2024 Base Budget Adjust.
	
	($2,520,382)
	
	$0
	
	0.0
	
	0.0

	2023-2024 Decision Packages
	
	$4,475,686
	
	$0
	
	0.0
	
	0.0

	2023-2024 Proposed Budget
	
	$11,088,000
	
	$0
	
	0.0
	
	0.0

	% Change from prior biennium
	
	21.4%
	
	
	
	
	
	

	Dec. Pkg. as % of prior biennium
	
	49.0%
	
	
	
	
	
	

	Major Revenue Sources: General Fund

	Base Budget Assumptions: (1) 3.58% GWI for 2023; (2) 2.94% GWI for 2024



DESCRIPTION

The General Fund transfer to the Department of Local Services (DLS) covers those costs in the DLS Director's Office and Permitting Division that are paid for by the General Fund.  

SUMMARY OF PROPOSED BUDGET AND CHANGES

There is just over $11 million from the General Fund going to DLS in the proposed 2023-2024 biennial budget, which is approximately a 21 percent increase from 2021-2022. In 2023-2024, just under $4.7 million would be going to the Director's Office for participatory budgeting and code writing positions, and just over $6.4 million would be going to Permitting for code enforcement.

Further discussion of how these moneys are being used is provided in the staff reports for the Local Services Administration, General Public Services, and/or Permitting Division Abatement budgets.  

KEY ISSUES

Any discussion of issues related to this General Fund transfer is provided in the staff reports for the DLS and Permitting Division budgets.  







